
Dear Class Associates: 

I would again like to encourage each of you to attend the 50th Class Reunion of the Class of 
1960.  I want to point out that the Class has generously waived the registration fee for 
Class Associates and there is still time to register for the weekend.  The Class welcomes 
all of us who return, and having been there myself since my husband died, it is truly 
wonderful to share the weekend with good friends. 

Two special events that will occur will be the memorial service which will remember those 
who have passed on, and the ivy planting at Nassau Hall with the placing of the Class stone.  
There are several theater productions in the evenings, and of course, the P-rade on 
Saturday afternoon followed by a reception for the Class Associates prior to the dinner on 
Friday evening. 

I hope you will consider attending, and if you have friends and family who would like to join 
you, feel free to have them come as well.  

You can register online at http://princeton1960.org/reunions2010/register.php. If you 
would prefer to register by mail, you may download a copy of the registration form at 
http://princeton1960.org/reunions2010/regform.pdf.  

Looking forward to see you in May! 

Sincerely,  

Dee Rinker 

1960 Class Associates Representative 

delithar@gmail.com  
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